WELCOME



Dear Applicant,

Thank you for taking an interest in the post of Headteacher at St Aidan's Catholic Primary School.

You will by now have read the advertisement, reflected on the person specification, reviewed the school website and would like to know more about the job and the school.

You are likely to have a range of questions about St Aidan's- the children, the staff, the building, the grounds, the parents, the parish, the governing body, the curriculum and the budget. You may also want to ask about what the role means for work/life family balance, and how it would draw on your skills and support your career path.

No information pack can adequately answer all your questions and concerns.

Please contact me either to have a completely confidential conversation or to arrange a tour of the school, so that you have an opportunity to explore whether St Aidan's is the right next step for you.

St Aidan's is a special place. Perhaps you are the person to lead it forward.

Yours sincerely,
Mark Hannon
Interim Executive Headteacher

T: 07763142903

E: mhannon1.303@st-fidelis.bexley.sch.uk